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Wind Ensemble 
 

Tues Apr 14 6-8 p.m. 

Thurs Apr 16 6-8 p.m. 

Tues Apr 21 6-8 p.m.  

See Events box. 

Jazz Band 
 

Mon & Wed until 5 p.m. No 

practice Apr 27 and 29. See 

Events box. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Winter Drumline 
 

Going on now: World Finals, 

Dayton, OH. Good luck! 
 

DL Season ends after 

World Finals. 
 

Callouts 
 

Guard:  

Mon Apr 20 6-8:30 p.m. 

 Thurs Apr 23 6-8:30 p.m. 

Mon Apr 27 6-8:30 p.m. 

 

Percussion:  
Mon Apr 27 6-9 p.m. 

Wed Apr 29 6-9 p.m. 

 

April Booster meeting 

Tues, April 21 

7:30 pm 

Band Room 

 
We will vote for this year's 

Booster Officers and on the 

proposed budget already 

emailed to parents. Booster 

President Tim Underwood 

encourages you to email your 

questions prior to the meeting to 

help organize discussion. Click 

here to email him. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Monthly Band Calendars 
Each program has its own grid. 

 

Subject to change. Watch your 

email for the latest updates. 

Events 

  

Thurs, Apr 23 @ PHS 7:30 

p.m. Spring Concert for 

Concert Band, Jazz Band and 

Wind Ensemble. 

 

Fri -Sat Apr 24-25 ISSMA 

Contest @ PHS for concert 

and wind ensemble. Watch 

email for details. 
 

Continued 

On Page Two 

Concert Band 
 

 Thurs Apr 16 until 4 p.m.  

Tues Apr 21 until 4 p.m.  

See Events box. 

Fundraisers 
 

We still have trash bags for sale.  

Spring is the time for yard work and 

"spring cleaning".  All sizes of trash 

bags are available for $10/roll. 

Please contact Jeanette Vaughan to 

place your order. 

 

If you haven't registered your 

Kroger Plus Card, please do so.  

The earnings program has changed 

from the gift cards to tracking 

through the Kroger Plus Card. If you 

are still using gift cards, please be 

sure to scan your Kroger Plus Card 

at time of check out so that the 

rebate is credited to the Band 

Boosters. Please go to this link and 

follow the directions for 

registering. Once the link opens, 

scroll to the bottom of the page and 

click on "Create an Account".  This 

will allow you to register your 

Kroger Plus Card to start earning 

money for the band! 

 

If you don't have a Kroger Plus Card 

you can stop by the office at Kroger 

or you can get a digital number 

online.  The website is helpful in 

walking you through the process. 

 

mailto:plainfieldbandpresident@gmail.com
mailto:plainfieldbandpresident@gmail.com
mailto:plainfieldbandfundraising@gmail.com
https://www.kroger.com/communityrewards
https://www.kroger.com/communityrewards
https://www.kroger.com/communityrewards


 
Contacts and Links 

 

Boosters Webpage 

VolunteerSpot 

Twitter: @PlainfieldBand 

Secret Facebook Group 

 

Band Staff Contact Webpage 

Director: Michael Carpenter  

Asst. Director: Scott Johnson 

 

Booster President: Tim Underwood 

Vice President: Marty Vaughan 

Secretary: Teri Groeschen 

Treasurer: Harriet Doss 

Director of Revenue: Jeanette Vaughan 

 

Email comments or questions regarding 

the Newster to Carole or Bob . 

 

Fundraisers (Con't) 
 

Second Annual 

Golf Scramble 

At Deer Creek 

Sat, May 9 

 7143 S State HWY 39 

Clayton, Indiana. 

 Proceeds benefit Band and Color 

Guard Benevolent and Scholarship 

funds. $50 per person. $200.00 per 

four person team. Limited to 25 

teams. Return the form (already 

emailed) with a check to register. 

Make checks payable to Plainfield 

Band Boosters. Contact Tim 

Underwood or call 317-408-2487 

to make your reservation. 

First place team wins $200.00!! 

From Tim: Let me guess, you 

don't golf.  Guess what, neither do 

I!  But, can you think of a better 

reason to borrow someone else's 

clubs, swing like Babe Ruth, and 

enjoy a good laugh? Find a few 

friends, invite your neighbors, 

husband, or wife to join in on the 

fun. You can even register your 

kids to play (no, there's no 

discount).  The goal is to raise 

money for the Booster Program to 

provide financial aid opportunities 

to the parents and students who 

otherwise would not be able to 

afford to participate in the Band 

and Color Guard Programs...We 

will begin registration at 12:30 

p.m. with a "Shotgun" Start at 1:30 

p.m.  

 

The Mattress Sale was very 

successful.  We sold 35 mattresses 

and some accessories 

(pillows). The band received 

$3,625 for one day of fundraising 

with little or no effort! 

 

Please contact Jeanette Vaughan if 

you have any further questions 

regarding fundraising events. 
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